



Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk



19th September 2023

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Maths Workshop for Parents – Friday, 13th October 2023 at 9am until 9.45am or Wednesday, 11th October 2023 at 5.30pm until 6.15pm

I will be running a maths workshop, looking at how we teach addition and subtraction, on Friday, 13th October 2023 and also on Wednesday, 11th October at 5.30pm for working parents. The workshops are designed to help you to be able to support your child with homework and any misconceptions they may have.

Parents often say that they don't know how to help their children as they don't want to confuse them by showing them a different method. By attending this workshop, you will become familiar with methods used in school. This will cover methods from Y1-Y6, but Early Years parents are more than welcome – nothing like getting ahead!

Please let the office know if you are able to attend so that we can cater for numbers accordingly.

We hope to see as many parents as possible. If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask. I hope to see you there.

Vicki Barnes